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SCHOOL ENROLLMENT 
 

Re-enrollment began on January 30, 2023. 
An email was sent out with re-enrollment 
information. In order to secure your spot, all 
re-enrollment applications must be 
completed by February 28th. If you have 
any questions regarding re-
enrollment, please contact Mrs. 
Calangelo in the main office at 
315-463-1261 or by email at 
mcalangelo@syrdiocese.org. 

 

FINANCIAL AID 
 

FACTS Tuition Financial Aid applications 
must be filled out to be eligible for 
consideration for the Yeazel Catholic 
Education Fund or the Eagles Fund.  If you 
need assistance with the FACTS 
application, you may call John Giocondo 
at 315-437-3394 or email 
jgiocondo@syrdio.org for assistance. All 
financial aid applications must be 
submitted NO LATER THAN February 15th to 
be considered for the coming school year.  
 

REPORT CARDS 
 

Report cards will be distributed to all 
students in grades TE - 6th on Tuesday, 
February 7.  If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding the 
report card, please feel 
free to contact your 
child’s teacher for a 
conference.  

 

THANK YOU 
 

We would like to thank everyone who 
donated to our SOUP-er January service 
project.  Helping our parish pantry is 
always an important part of our yearly 
service projects. By donating soup, we 
show our students that even the smallest 
donations can make the biggest impact.  

 

MONTHLY SERVICE PROJECT 
 

For the month of February, we will be 
honoring Peter Fennessey, a beloved 
employee of Blessed Sacrament of 17 
years, who lost his battle with ALS in June 
2011. We will be distributing 
popcorn to students on Fridays 
in February. Order forms went 
home in January. Please 
contact the main office if you 
did not receive one. Orders are due on 
February 1st.  All proceeds will go toward 
the Peter Fennessey Scholarship. 

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 
 

An annual celebration of Catholic 
education in the United States. Now 
entering its 49th anniversary year, CSW IS 
traditionally held the last week in January. 
Our school will help showcase what makes 
Blessed Sacrament School perfect for our 
families.  Daily agendas are being sent 
home with all the fun ways we are 
celebrating. Please join us for our Family 
Culture Fair at the Open 
House on Wednesday, 
February 1st from 6-7:30pm. 
While you’re there, stop and 
enjoy the Taste of BSS in the 
cafeteria hosted by the PTA.  
 

FISH FRY 
 

Begins on Ash Wednesday: February 22nd 

and continues every Friday in February and 
March. The last fish fry will be on Friday, 
March 31st. There is no fish fry on Good 
Friday. You can dine in from 4:30-7pm in 
the school cafeteria or pre-order delivery is 
available. Please contact Griffin Harmon at 
griffinharmon@gmail.com if you have any 
questions or would like to volunteer. 
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EAGLE EXTRAS 
 

 Ma & Pa Popcorn Sale- Money due on 
Friday, February 3rd 
 

Family Bingo Night sponsored by the PTA 
– Friday, February 3rd. 

 

 School Banking – During all lunches on 
Thursday, February 9th. 
 

 Free Tag Day- February 14th for 
Valentine’s Day.  
 

 Mid-Winter Recess- The deadline to sign 
up for the Mid-Winter Recess Program is 
February 6th. Please contact the main 
office if you have any questions. Regular 
school is in recess from February 20st – 24th.  

 

 $1.00 Tag Day- February 28th, 2022. Happy 
Birthday Peter Fennessey  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

KIDS CORNER 
 

Complete the February word search and 
bring it to the main office with your name 

and classroom to get a FREE TAG DAY PASS. 


